Batesville Middle School

Daily Announcements

Monday, March 11, 2024

LUNCH MENU
Chili Soup

Cheese Sticks
Peas

Fresh Vegetable
Crackers

Fruit

Milk

Salad/Sandwich Bar

Upcoming
Events

NEWS

Students, are you ready to rock the Batesville stage this summer? The Batesville Area
Arts Council will be presenting “School of Rock, The Musical” and we are looking
for lots of students to audition and fill roles in our cast. If you are interested, visit the
BAAC’s website (baacindiana.org) to sign up for an audition held the first week of
April. Parents can audition to join the cast too!

ART CLUB CANCELED Tuesday Mar 12th

Get ready for the pre-spring break RCA drawing. This will be held on the Wednesday
before we leave for break. Make sure to have a first and last name written neatly on
each ticket. Turn in your tickets before it's too late!

There will be a meeting for current 8th grade NJHS members
today during Advisory in the Bulldog Room.
Please come down after announcements, attendance and lunch count.

There will be a Color Guard practice Wednesday, March 13, 3:30-5:00 in the old gym.

Sports

Congratulations to our Archery team for winning state! The BMS Archery team
showcased individual excellence, with several student-athletes standing out for their
performances. Varshath Rajesh's impressive score of 288 not only contributed
significantly to the team's victory but also secured first place in the individual middle
school male division. Grace Magee and Gracie Doll demonstrated remarkable skill and
composure with scores of 284 and 283, respectively, showing the team's strength and
depth. Alyssa Mauer's solid score of 277 further emphasized the hard work that
defines Batesville's archery program. BMS surpassed expectations on the day by
shooting a team score of 3283 bringing home the state title.

Any girl interested in playing tennis this spring should report to the Commons during
advisory TODAY. You must have a completed physical on file in order to play.

Any 8th grade girls interested in playing soccer next year please sign up in the office.
There will be an informational call out meeting Wednesday March 13th after school in
Mr. Taylor's room until 3:30.


http://baacindiana.org/

